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Message from the Head of School
ear Campaign Donors,
I am in awe of this 
community and honored to 
thank you for being a part 
of Episcopal’s boldest-ever 

Spirit • Mind • Body Capital Campaign. 
It is truly unbelievable to be celebrating 
such a successful endeavor, and I applaud 
you and those who had the vision for 
this monumental effort years ago. This 
Campaign has been the most ambitious 
and successful in our school’s history. 
The Campaign transformed our campus 
in many exciting ways. We now have a 
renovated Lewis Family Memorial Chapel 
of the Good Shepherd, a new Reilly 
Academic Commons, a new Graves Family 
Field House, and a renovated QUEST 
Center in Foster Hall. These first-class 
facilities and the incredible learning that is 
now happening in them are what attracted 
me to Episcopal in 2020. It is an honor to 
work at a leading independent school in our 
region and to be a part of such a generous 
and active community.

In this Campaign report, I am amazed to 
see the incredible number of families who 
invested in this historic effort. The response 

of each of you to further the mission, its 
people, and the unique role Episcopal serves 
in Baton Rouge has been remarkable. Even 
though we started this Campaign journey 
with the flood of 2016 and closed it during 
a pandemic, over 700 families, including 
yours, committed a total of $19.9 million. 
This is the largest amount of money raised 
in the history of Episcopal, and I am 
honored and proud to be here to say thank 
you. You led the way!

I am grateful for the spirit of generosity that 
continues to fuel our school’s progress and 
encourage others in our community. Your 
support is not only creating exceptional 
experiences for our students today but also 
inspiring future leaders and achievers of 
tomorrow. Thank you so much for your 
participation and generous support.

Sincerely,

Carrie Steakley
Head of School

D

“Even though we started this 
Campaign journey with the flood 
of 2016 and closed it during a 
pandemic, over 700 families, 
including yours, committed a total 
of $19.9 million. This is the largest 
amount of money raised in the 
history of Episcopal.”



ear Episcopal School of Baton Rouge Community Members,
Impressive as the bricks and mortar are, perhaps more importantly, a 
legacy of perseverance and devotion to Episcopal emerged.  Alumni 
showed up as lead givers on each of the projects, for example.  There was 

broad participation from Episcopal families with students at the school.  The Board 
led the way and the faculty and staff giving was impressive.  I understand that this 
beauty of working together toward a shared vision is present in school life today.  “We” 
were undeterred; the things nature put in our path and the usual causes of failure 
for fundraising were overcome by the force of a dedicated group united behind a 
worthwhile mission.

Episcopal has come a long way from when 10 families set out to create a new, 
independent school option in Baton Rouge to today when Dr. Carrie Steakley and the 
current board navigated through the pandemic to complete the campaign. 

Thank you for everything.

Hugh McIntosh 
Head of School 2010 -2020 
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Pictured: G. Allen Penniman, Jr. and Hugh McIntosh

Message from the Former Head of School



s Board Chair from 2015-2017 when the 
campaign moved from the silent to the public 
phase, this was a focused discussion among 
school stakeholders and trustees. It had been 

more than a decade since the last capital campaign, 
and the school was growing at an admirable rate. We 
were running out of space, and I felt confident that 
we needed these new and renovated facilities to meet 
the changing needs of our faculty and students, while 
making sure Episcopal remained an excellent school 
choice for families in the Baton Rouge area. This was one 
of the best decisions for Episcopal and I am honored to 
have been one of the Board Chairs during this historical 

growth period for the school.

Michael Ferachi, Board of Trustees Chair 
2007-2009 and 2015-2017

A

A Shared Vision
Episcopal’s success is rooted in community. Visionary leaders, 
exceptional faculty and staff, and supportive community members 
set out to imagine a campaign that would transform Episcopal for 
years to come. 



Capital Campaign 
Committees

Capital Campaign Cabinet
Gwen ’88 and Todd ’90 Graves

Jennifer and Sean Reilly ’79
Tom D’Armond ’85

Michael Ferachi
Katheryn Flournoy

Gordon LeBlanc ’78
Hugh McIntosh
Ty McMains ’84
Moffett Strain

 
Capital Campaign 

Final Push Committee
Amy Binck
Leah Duval

Ty McMains ’84
Rubin Patel ’90
Carrie Steakley
Moffett Strain

Katie Thompson
Lindsay Turner ’97

Development Committee 
Members During Capital 

Campaign
2013 – 2022 

Leslie Berg
Amy Binck

Bridgette Coleman
Leah Duval

Michael Ferachi
T’lane Field

Scott Folse ’81*
Rachel Garrett ’89
Trey Godfrey ’97

John Hill ’84
Fr. Ralph Howe
Erica Johnson

Robin Kilpatrick ’79
Kathryn Kissam
David Laxton

Gordon “Skeet” LeBlanc ’78
Ty McMains ’84

George Murrell ’81
Jay Noland ’89
Rubin Patel ’90

Mike Pitts
Linda Posner 

Jennifer Reilly
Margaret Lawhon Schott

Moffett Strain
Meeta Williamson

Carolyn Moore Wood ’82

*Deceased
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isually and programmatically, Episcopal is a far different place than it was when 
I graduated in 1984. It has been rewarding to see the school through the eyes of 
my four sons, which is what compelled me to help in the final push effort. We are 
truly providing the best resources possible for our children and Dr. Steakley has 

surrounded herself with great leadership. Episcopal students today and those in the future 
will benefit from these excellent facilities and teachers for years to come, thanks to the 

generous support of our community.

Ty McMains ’84
Board of Trustees 2011-2017 and 2021 - Current

V

A Plan for the Next 
Generation of Leaders
With intention and determination, the Capital Campaign created 
the space and innovation to offer a distinct and exceptional 
learning environment.



Episcopal School of Baton Rouge | Spirit · Mind · Body · Capital Campaign

We recognize and offer our sincere gratitude for 
the leaders who made a substantial investment 

of $250,000 or more in the 
Spirit • Mind • Body Capital Campaign. 

These donors provided the foundation for this 
historic campaign and their gifts represent 51 

percent of the campaign total.

Lead Investors

Capital Campaign Lead Investors 

$3,000,000+
The Reilly Family • Jennifer and Sean ’79 

The Graves Family • Gwen ’88 and Todd ’90

$500,000 - $999,999
McMains Foundation

Teri and Gordon “Skeet” LeBlanc ’78
The Grigsby Family • Ainsley ’92 and Todd

Victoria Guarisco and Tony Boagni
The Family of Luke Stelly

$250,000 - $499,999
Andreeff Foundation
Charles Lamar Family

Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Bruser



2014 - 2015

The Spirit • Mind • Body 
Capital Campaign was 

accepted as Episcopal’s next 
major Capital Campaign

2015 – 2016 

Chapel renovations begin, 
May 2016

2016 – 2017 

Flood, August 2016 

Academic Commons Ground 
Breaking, May 30, 2017

2017 - 2018

Chapel Re-dedication 
Ceremony, August 13, 2017

Public Phase begins

Field House Ground Breaking, 
May 17, 2018

From 2011-2014, extensive 
conversations took place regarding 
the need for capital improvements. 
In 2013, the first campaign gift 
was received and the community 
UKNIGHTED to embark on 
Episcopal’s most ambitious and 
successful Capital Campaign in 
school history.



2018 - 2019

Renovations begin in Foster Hall

Ribbon Cutting for the Academic 
Commons (to later be named 

the Reilly Academic Commons), 
August 10, 2018 

2019 – 2020

Ribbon Cutting for the Field 
House (to later be named the 
Graves Family Field House), 

March 9, 2020

School and state-wide lockdown 
due to Covid-19 pandemic, 

March 13, 2020  

New Head of School, 
Dr. Carrie Steakley, 

begins July 2020

2020 - 2021

QUEST Center renovation 
completed, September 

2020

QUEST Center Ribbon 
Cutting, November 15, 

2020

Thank 
You.

2020 - 2022

Board voted to extend the campaign 
another year

Final push committee was formed 

Close of campaign, May 2022



 rom concept to completion, we had faith the Episcopal 
community would step up. And you did — more than 
we dreamed when we first began conversations about 
renovating the chapel and constructing new academic and 
athletic buildings in 2015.

Thank you for being a part of the Spirit • Mind • Body Capital 
Campaign. Your support lives on in educating children today and in 
years to come.

It is an honor to celebrate you and your generous giving. 

Thank you.

Katheryn Flournoy 
Board of Trustees Chair 2017 - 2019

An Investment in the Future
Propelled by a vision, the Spirit • Mind • Body Capital 
Campaign has transformed Episcopal’s campus. By creating 
more resources for learning, growth, and comprehensive 
student development, we strengthen our reputation and 
secure our future. 

F



for being a part of our

OOvveerr  $$1199..99 Million Raised

OOvveerr  770000 Families Participated

Leadership donors 
made a gift of 

$2,000 or more

New or renovated facilities on 
campus made possible by the 

Spirit·Mind·Body Capital Campaign

Major gift donors made 
a gift of $100,000 or 

more

Thank YouJourney
spirit • mind • body

THE CAPITAL CAMPAIGN FOR EPISCOPAL

spirit • mind • body
THE CAPITAL CAMPAIGN FOR EPISCOPAL

spirit • mind • body
THE CAPITAL CAMPAIGN FOR EPISCOPAL

44 3300227755

49,000 Square feet of 
new building space 21,780 Square feet of 

Renovated spaces

26 Additional or Modified 
classrooms 10 New Community 

gathering spaces



Campaign Donors
This comprehensive donor listing recognizes holistic support to any 
phase of the Spirit • Mind • Body  Capital Campaign from 2013-2022. 
We recognize and celebrate these community members for their 
support and belief in Episcopal’s mission.



Anonymous
1986 Football Team
Patty and Eric Abraham
Mr. and Mrs. Niksad Abraham
Mr. and Mrs. Neil C. Abramson ’85
Dr. and Mrs. Steven N. Abramson
Ms. Carolyn Achee
Mr. and Mrs. R. Brian Ainsworth, Jr. ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Rickey C. Ainsworth
Dr. and Mrs. Ramon A. Aizpurua
Mr. and Mrs. Yutaka Akiyama
Mr. and Mrs. J. Christopher Alexander, Sr.
Rev. Sharon A. Alexander
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Allred IV
Mr. and Mrs. Sebastian Alvarez
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen M. Anderson ’02
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony T. Anderson
Andreeff Foundation
Apache Products Inc. dba Acme Skidmore
Arensman/McPeak Family
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Armstrong ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Gordon E. Atkins
The Rev. and Mrs. Joseph Awotwi
Mr. and Mrs. Blaine K. Ayres ’93 and ’91
Mr. and Mrs. Don W. Ayres
Ms. Ellen J. Babers ’81
Mr. Bertram F. Babers III
Mr. and Mrs. Trevor Bailey ’96
Dr. Katie Baird and Mr. Robert Baird ’03
Mrs. Vail Baldridge
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce D. Ball
Mr. and Mrs. J. Ronald Barber
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Bardwell ’89
Drs. David and LuAnn Barnett
Ms. Marcia Barr
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Barr
Ms. Eleanor G. Barry
Baton Rouge Area Foundation
Beane Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Roby Bearden
Mrs. Ellen V. O. Becker
Mrs. Eileen K. Beckman
Dr. Michelle Beeson and Dr. Kermit K. Murray
Dr. Jeanne Hurlbert and Dr. John J. Beggs
Stephanie and Bryon Bennett
Dr. William B. Benton
Mr. Michael Benton
Jessica and Ryan Berg ’92
Vanessa and Chad Berg ’04
Leslie Berg and Scott J. Berg ’94
Mr. and Mrs. Lee M. Berg
Mr. Myles A. Bergeron ’04
Dr. and Mrs. David M. Berry ’89
Julie and Gene Berry
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Besselman ’86
Kate and Tommy Besselman
Mr. Thomas C. Besselman
Mr. Steven Sumbler and Dr. Kredenna L. Beverly
Dr. and Mrs. Stanley M. Bienasz
Dr. and Mrs. Frederic T. Billings III
Mrs. Amy Binck and Dr. Brian Binck
Mrs. Lounelle C. Black ’74
Meghan ’01 and Ryan ’97 Blackledge
Mr. and Mrs. W. Robert Blackledge
Mr. and Mrs. Henry E. Blake
Mr. and Mrs. Sidney M. Blitzer, Jr.
Mr. Thomas J. Boagni ’82
Victoria Guarisco and Tony Boagni
Mr. and Mrs. John Allen Bodron
Mr. and Mrs. Rufus W. Boeker
Mr. and Mrs. Donald B. Bohn Jr.
Mr. Brad K. Bolen ’93
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew C. Bolton
Dawn and Andre Bonnecaze
Dr. and Mrs. Ryan T. Boone ’91
Cdr. and Mrs. William H. Borger III ’75
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Borman
Mrs. Anne W. Boudreaux ’14

Mr. Elliott E. Boudreaux ’10
Mrs. Margaret ’76 and Mr. Emmett* Boudreaux
Ms. Jennifer K. Bounds ’93
Mr. and Mrs. Travis P. Bourgeois
Ms. Megan Boyd
Mr. and Mrs. David W. Brantley ’72 and ’72
Mr. and Mrs. Donnie J. Braud, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Reggie Breaux
The Brien Family
Mrs. Annie Brock
Ms. Anne Broderick
Mr. Patrick B. Broderick ’78
Mr. Peter D. Broderick ’13
Mr. and Mrs. Mark A. Broussard ’85
Mr. Michael Brown
Mrs. Mary Crain Penniman ’71 and 
	 Mr. William Brumback
Kennan and Jonathan Bruser
Ms. Adonna G. Bruser
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew D. Bryant ’99
Mr. Neil H. Buckingham and 
	 Dr. Beverly G. Buckingham ’72
The Burley Family
Dr. Darla Burnett and Mr. William Burnett
Mrs. Lynda Burnett
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Burns
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas Cagley
Mr. and Mrs. Spencer H. Calahan ’92
The Rev. Dean Calcote
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Caldwell IV
Dr. Douglas P. Calvin ’79
Mr. John S. Campbell III ’88
Ms. Melisse L. Campbell ’88
Mrs. Rosemary Campbell*
Mr. and Mrs. John Cangelosi ’93
Ms. Kristin Gill Cantwell ’92
Capitol Buick GMC
Mr. and Mrs. Don Capron, Jr.
Shannon and Brian Carmouche

* Deceased
Bold indicates Board Member during the Campaign



Trisha and John Carmouche
The Carney Family
Ms. Kelli Carpenter ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. Carpenter ’87
Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Carpenter
Charles Carter Construction Co., Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Rennie W. Carter ’89 and ’95
Dr. Roy L. Carter, Jr. ’90
Holly Coates Carville
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy R. Casey ’94
Mr. Juan A. Castillo ’82
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Castle
Catherine L. and Edward A. Lozick Foundation
Dr. and Mrs. Eric Chapman
Mrs. Susan S. Charlton
Cindy Chauvin ’79 and Richard Chauvin ’72 
Nicole and David Chauvin
Christen Elizabeth Clement Foundation
Dr. Regan Christopoulos and 
	 Mr. Nikos Christopoulos ’92
Jenny and Kenny Civello
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph F. Clark ’78
Douglas and Tarra Clark and Family
Mr. and Mrs. G. Taylor Clark
Mr. and Mrs. George T. Clark III
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffery Clark
Class of 1981
Class of 1986
Class of 1989 in Memory of Freddy Giles
Class of 1992 in Memory of Brent Nicholson
Class of 2015
Class of 2017
Class of 2018
Class of 2019

Class of 2020
Class of 2021
Family of Classes ’22, ’26 and ’28
Closets in Order
Mrs. Catherine H. Coates ’73 and Mr. Brian Hales
The Dudley Coates Family
Beverly and Dudley* Coates
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas B. Cocke, Jr. ’85
Supporters in Memory of Coach Jack Coco
Elena and Dale Coffman
Althea S. Cointment
Dr. and Mrs. Rafe Coker
Mr. Edwin E. Cole
Bridgette and Brian Coleman
Dr. Mary Dobson Collier ’83 and 
	 Mr. Richard Collier
Dr. Helen R. Connelly ’81 and Mr. Peter Connelly
Beth and Stephen Conner ’80
Mr. and Mrs. Tony Connolly
Mr. and Mrs. Craig Cooper
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Copeland ’92
Mr. and Mrs. David Corona
Mrs. Anna Curry and Mr. Charles S. Courrege
Mr. and Mrs. Joshua Courtney
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Coutret
Mr. William Coutret
Ms. Taryn F. Couvillion
Dr. and Mrs. Robert L. Craig ’76
Mr. and Mrs. R. Casey Crawford ’92
Mr. and Mrs. Grady Crawford III
Grady Crawford Construction Company, Inc
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Creech
Mr. R. Gale Creed
Melissa and David Cresson and Family

Ms. Carla Criner ’85
Ms. Dawn Crnjak
Mr. Kenneth B. Crotwell ’81
Mr. and Mrs. David Crousillac
Mr. and Mrs. Geoffrey P. Culbertson ’89
Dr. and Mrs. W. P. Culbertson, Jr.
Andrée and J. Cullens
Mr. and Mrs. Randell Curington ’80
Dr. and Mrs. Martime F. Currier
Mrs. Heather Harpole Cutrer
Teri D’Armond ’85 and Tom D’Armond ’85
William R. and Margaret D’Armond
Mrs. Christy Gibbons Dairaghi ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Dampf
Dr. and Mrs. Paul Dampf
Ashley Danos ’92 and Jason Danos
Dr. and Mrs. William Danos
Rachel Dansky ’89 and David Dansky ’89 
Mr. and Mrs. Allen D. Darden
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Davidson, Jr. ’88
Mr. and Mrs. John G. Davies
Sean, Beth and Rece Davis ’26
Mr. and Mrs. Omer C. Davis
Ms. Angele Davis
Dr. Karin deGravelles and Mr. John N. deGravelles
The Rev. and Mrs. Charles N. deGravelles
Dr. Benjamin D. deLee ’93
Dr. Therese L. DeMouy and Dr. Jeffrey A. DeMouy
Ms. Natalie A. Depp ’93
Dr.* and Mrs. David A. Depp
Ms. Kristin Depp
Diane Allen and Associates
Mary and Ryan Dickerson
Dr. and Mrs. Peter Dickinson

Campaign Donors

* Deceased
Bold indicates Board Member during the Campaign



In Memory of Julia Woods Dickinson
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph P. DiFalco Jr. ’98
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J. DiNapoli
Ms. Jeanne Dispenza
DMI Contractors, Inc.
Dr. and Mrs. Patrick Dooley
Mr. and Mrs. K. Scott Dorris
Mrs. Linda Drain
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey A. Drake ’87
Drs. Sarah and Robert Drennan
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Drumbl ’92
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Drumm
Mr. and Mrs. Paul H. Due’
Mr. and Mrs. David Dryden Duggins II
Dr. and Mrs. Alston E. Dunbar III
Dr. and Mrs. Edward P. Dunigan
Supporters in Honor of Coach Claney Duplechin
Leah Duval and Brian Duval 
Carson Duval ’22
Jake Duval ’26
Dr. and Mrs. Gerard J. Dynes
Mr. and Mrs. Charles R. East
Katie and Clint Ebey
Ms. Susan N. Eccles and Mr. Chad R. Parker
The Rev. and Mrs. William P. Edwards
Kasey and Will Eglin
Mr. and Mrs. Connor Eglin
Mr. and Mrs. Bridger Eglin
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Ellender
Olivia and Neal Elliott
Randi Simoneaux Ellis ’90 and Emory Ellis ’16
Mr. Billie Ellis
Dr. Virginia B. Engholm and Mr. Scott M. Engholm
Ms. Judy A. Engibous ’81
Elizabeth and William Entenmann
Episcopal Yearbook Staff and Students 2010-2016
Episcopal Lower School Faculty and Staff
Marie ’98 and Bret Esquivel
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Ezell

Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell Fain
Dr. and Mrs. Steven D. Feigley ’74 and ’72
Mrs. Amy ’82 and Mr. Michael D. Ferachi
Mr. and Mrs. Lynn F. Fickle, Jr. ’81
T’lane and Gary Field
The Fivgas Family
Kathryn Flournoy, Clay Flournoy and Beatrix
Julie and Scott Folse ’81*
In Memory of Scott Joseph Folse ’81
Dr. Shelly Fontenot and Dr. Jonas Fontenot
Mrs. Nancy Fontenot
Mr. and Mrs. Brandon M. Foret
Mr. and Mrs. Flynn D. Foster ’85
Mrs. Darlene Foster
Rev. Ann B. Fraser and Mr. Andrew E. Fraser ’93
Mr. and Mrs. Shawn L. Frazer ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas* L. Frazer and Family
Dr. Kate Freeman and Dr. Nathan Freeman
Dr. and Mrs. Ernest Freeman III
Ashley and Charlie Frey ’92
Mr. and Mrs. Fred C. Frey III
Mr. and Mrs. Brandon Frey
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Friloux
Dr. and Mrs. James B. Frugé ’97
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Furniss
In Memory of Sylvia Gaffney
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Gardner
Mr. and Mrs. Mark M. Garon ’93 and ’95
Rachel Garett ’89 and Paul Garrett ’89
Mrs. Marilyn Hines Gascon and Mr. Rodney Gascon
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Gaudet
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Gautreaux
D’Ann and Jerry Georgopoulos
Linda and Ben Gibson
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth S. Gikas
Mr. and Mrs. Leigh C. Gilly ’89
Jenifer and Trey Godfrey III ’97
Ms. Amanda Grace
Mr. and Mrs. Jack D. Graham III ’85 and ’85

Kerri and Sean Graham
The Grassmann Family
Gwen Graves ’88 and Todd Graves ’90
Ms. Ashley L. Gray ’85

Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy S. Gray
Jennifer and Tony Gregoire
Mr. and Mrs. G. Lee Griffin
Dr. and Mrs. Gregory L. Griffin
Ainsley ’92 and Todd Grigsby 
Crawford Grigsby ’22
Lane Grigsby ’20
Oliver Grigsby ’26
Bobbi and L. Lane Grigsby
Mr. and Mrs. David R. Guillory
Mr. E Eric Guirard
Mr. and Mrs. Isac Gutfreund
Mr. and Mrs. Michael B. Hackett ’91
Dr. and Mrs. Clarence B. Hackett
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Hackworth ’92

“We were happy to give 
to the Capital Campaign 
because it meant 
investing in a place that 
has encouraged our child 
to develop competence 
in both academics and 
extracurricular activities, 
therefore, preparing her 
for college and beyond.” 
- Bridgette Coleman,
Current Parent and Board Member



Ms. Heather Hale
Hancock Whitney
Dr. Eva Hannegan and Dr. Jason Hannegan
Mr. and Mrs. Quintin Hardtner III
Mr. and Mrs. Casey Hardy
Mr. and Mrs. J. Richard Harmon ’84
Mr. and Mrs. Chris L. Harrell
Mr. and Mrs. J. Alan Harrell
Mrs. Milton Harris
Dr. Robert Hart and Dr. Susan Nelson
Ms. Dee A. Harvill
Mr. and Mrs. Robert K. Hatcher ’81
Dr. Bryan Hathorn ’83 and Shalane Hathorn
Dr. Nick Hatzis
Drs. Rachel and Mark Hausmann
Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Hawthorne, Jr.
Beverly and Justin Haydel
The Hayden Family
Mr. and Mrs. Mark B. Hebert ’82
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Henderson
Dr. and Mrs. Greg Henkelmann
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Henning ’85
Dr. Gwen Corbett ’90 and Mr. Benson Henry
Mr. Brandon Henry ’95
Mr. and Mrs. Mike A. Henson
Mrs. Scott Hickson ’91 and Mr. James Hickson
Mollie Hill ’84 and John Hill III ’84
Ms. Cynthia L. Hill ’81
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Hill
Doug and Amanda Hinton
Mr. and Mrs. Richard D. Hinton
Mrs. Rachelle Hirsch
Mr. Russell R. Hodges II ’75
Dr. and Mrs. Mark K. Hodges

Mr. and Mrs. David W. Holladay, Jr.
The Rev. and Mrs. J. Mark Holland
The Revs. Melissa ’80 and Randolph Hollerith
Nicolle and Drew Hollier
Dr. Kim Hollimon Hoover ’92
Mrs. Patricia G. Horvilleur
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Howard
Mrs. Suzette Howe and The Rev Ralph Howe, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Clinton D. Howie ’87
Dr. and Mrs. Jeffrey W. Hoy
Luisa Hu and Ben Hu ’84
Mr. Jason Hubbard and Mr. Grant Holloway
Mr. and Mrs. Ward Hubbell ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Hugenroth
Dr. Bradley J. Shipman and Dr. Heidi L. Hulon ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Hunt ’92
Mrs. Meghan J. Hurst ’99
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne E. Huston
Dr. and Mrs. Jeffrey D. Hyde ’90
Dr. Kelechi Iheagwara and Mr. Daniel I. Mere
Industrial Supply, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Gustavo Itriago
Mr. and Mrs. Jay M. Jalenak, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Janney
Mrs. Louise Jenkins and 
	 The Rt. Rev. Charles E. Jenkins III *
Mr. and Mrs. Craig S. Jennings
Randal Johnson and Kris Hutchinson
Jennifer Savoie Johnson
David and Becky Johnson
Erica Johnson and Jay Johnson
Dr. Barrett Johnston
Woody Lee Jones, Esq. ’08
Mr. and Mrs. Bradley Jones ’81

Mr. and Mrs. George H. Jones
Mr. H. Lee Jones
Mrs. Mary Terrell Joseph
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph E. Juban
Mrs. Phoebe Kantrow and Mr. Buster Kantrow ’91
Dr. Sara M. Kantrow ’93
Ms. Lucie R. Kantrow ’95
Mr. and Mrs. Jacob M. Kantrow ’99
Mr. and Mrs. Lee C. Kantrow
Mr. and Mrs. Byron R. Kantrow Jr.
Mr. William C. Kaufman IV ’85
Mr. Whittington P. Kellam, Jr. ’14
Mr. and Mrs. Whittington P. Kellam
Dr. Stephanie Kelleher and Mr. Adrian Kelleher
Mr. and Mrs. J.P. Kelly
Dr. and Mrs. Ted P. Kemp
Drs. Charlotte ’86 and Jaffar Khan
Corrie Kiesel and Chris Kiesel ’92
Mr. and Mrs. William D. Kiesel
Dr. Robin E. Kilpatrick ’79 and 
	 Dr. Harold G. Clausen
Christy King ’92 and Jeff King
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher B. King ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Kirchoff, Sr.
The Kirkpatrick Family
Mr. and Mrs. C. Stephen Kirkpatrick ’99
Mr. and Mrs. Luther C. Kissam IV
Mr. Pete Klentos
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Kline
The Rev. and Mrs. Kirkland W. Knight
Drs. Susan and Mark Kobayashi ’81
Ms. Lynn N. Kober ’71
Alix and Robert Koscick
Ms. Gail Kreunen

Campaign Donors

* Deceased
Bold indicates Board Member during the Campaign



The Rev. and Mrs. C. Dan Krutz
Dr. and Mrs. William S. Kubricht III ’88 and ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew A. Kucharchuk
Charles Lamar Family
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas L. Lambert ’77 and ’86
Mr. and Mrs. Randall J. Lamont
Mrs. Kimberly LaMotte and Dr. Lance LaMotte
Mr. and  Mrs. Lindsey E. Landreneau, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Arnold J. Landry
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. LaPorte, Jr. ’77
Mark A. Lappin ’01
Mr. and Mrs. William E. Latham II ’86
Betty and David Laxton III

Teri and Gordon “Skeet” LeBlanc ’78
Mr. and Mrs. Philip P. LeBlanc
Mr. Percival LeBlanc
Lee Michaels Fine Jewelry

Jeanne Yerger, Dr. Chapman Lee, and 
	 Allyson Lee ’88
Mr. Luis Leitzelar and Dr. Don Glenn
Mr. Cory J. Lemoine
Mr. and Mrs. J. Chad Lemoine
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Lennon ’85
The Leo Family
Dr. and Mrs. Alexandre C. Leupin
Damon and Stacy Levy
Mr. and Mrs. C. Huffman Lewis III ’79
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent J. Lewis
Ms. Kimberly Litel
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Little
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Lockhart ’85
Michelle and Bart Lofton
Dr. Sherry G. Luther and Dr. Euil E. Luther ’78
Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Lynch ’85
Parker Madison ’22
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence M. Maestri
Mr. and Mrs. Nat A. Maestri Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Malik
Sonia Mallett and Katherine Whitney
Mr. and Mrs. Weber P. Mansur III
Ms. Catherine M. Maraist and Dr. James Van Hook
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Marino
Lolly Martin and Phillip Martin
Martin A. Schott, Attorney at Law
Dr. Trent W. Massengale ’88
Alex May-Sealey ’06
Mr. Carroll S. Mayer, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne McAdams
Mr. and Mrs. Frank D. McArthur II
Rhonda and Brian McCann
Susanna Atkins McCarthy
Mr. and Mrs. Warren S. McClelland ’95
Mr. and Mrs. Richard McConnell
Rob and Amber McConnell
Kelli and Josh McCoy
Mr. and Mrs. C. Brent McCoy

Meghan and Andy McCracken ’83
Mrs. Shelly McDonald
Ms. Margaret Kate McDuff ’08
Laurie and Al McDuff
Mr. and Mrs. Michael N. McGaugh
Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. McGill III ’74
Mr. and Mrs. Michael S. McGrath ’95
Mr. Hugh M. McIntosh
Mr. Hugh B. McIntosh Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher McIntyre
Dr. and Mrs. Jeffrey J. McLean
Ann McMains*
Daniel C. McMains
Kaplan McMains ’20
Parks McMains ’24
Reed McMains ’24
Tracey and Ty McMains ’84
Mrs. Brenda Medlin
Dr. and Mrs. Tom J. Meek, Jr.
Anu and R.K. Mehrotra
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Melsheimer ’92
Dr. and Mrs. Jamar Melton
Dr. and Mrs. Douglas K. Mendoza
Dr. Myriah Mengelson-Clark and 
	 Ms. Ann Mengelson-Clark
Dr. Kenya Messer and Mr. Quentin Messer, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Paolo J. Messina
Mr. and Mrs. Michael G. Miller
The Rev. and Mrs. John S. Miller
Mr. and Mrs. David L. Miller
Mr. and Mrs. H. Kade Miller, Jr.
Kanoa Jo and Randy Mire
Mr. and Mrs. Guy Modica
Ms. Ann M. Monroe
Mr. and Mrs. Tommy Moore ’88
Dr. Danny and Mrs. Shirley Moraes
Mr. and Mrs. Heath Morgan ’85
Dr. and Mrs. T. C. Morgan
Currie and Matt Mullins

“Watching our sons grow 
and succeed because of their 
experience at Episcopal is 
invaluable. Our support 
of the Spirit • Mind • Body  
Capital Campaign was 
an easy decision because 
together, the generosity 
of our community will 
continue to empower future 
generations of Knights.” 
- Ainsley ’92 and Todd Grigsby



Mr. Charles R. Munro
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Murray
Charlotte* and George Murrell ’81
Mr. D. Denis Murrell
Mr. and Mrs. J. Miller Murrey
Dr. Gerard Murtagh
Mr. William R. Myer, Jr. ’89
Ms. Julie Newman
Mr. and Mrs. Carl A. Newton
Ms. Linda Niemann and Ms. Cynthia Wiese
Ms. Emily Nikolaus ’00 and Ms. Amy Traylor
Mr. and Mrs. James D. Nikolaus
Elizabeth Noland
Jay Noland, Jr. ’89
Virginia and John Noland
Mr.* and Mrs. Iveson B. Noland III
Dr. Mary Anepohl Norman ’85
Katie and Todd Normand
The Northern Trust Company
Dr. Donna G. Nunnally and Mr. James H. Nunnally
Tish and Tommy O’Connor
Ms. Kasey L. O’Neal ’83
Dr. and Mrs. Patrick Odom
Mrs. Huntington Odom
Ms. Jennifer Ogden ’92
Mr. J. Randolph Ogden
Mr. and Mrs. Charles M. Oliver ’93
Dr. and Mrs. William G. Osborne, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher D. Ostman ’06
Mr. James Ott
Mr. and Mrs. M. Jack Oulton
Yvette and William Owens, Jr.
Mr. Michael Packer and Ms. Vanessa Harvey
Mrs. Anne E. Paez ’85

The Palmer, Chauvin and Wilson Family
Mr. and Mrs. William G. Palmer
Parents’ Guild of Episcopal 2016-2017
Parents’ Guild of Episcopal 2017-2018
Parents’ Guild of Episcopal 2018-2019
Parents’ Guild of Episcopal 2019-2020
Parents’ Guild of Episcopal 2020-2021
Parents’ Guild of Episcopal 2021-2022
Parks Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick L. Parks, Jr. ’97
Mr. Brandon G. Parlange ’72
Ms. Noël Babers Parnell ’74
Manisha and Rubin Patel ’90 
Prisha and Ravi Patel ’01
Mr. and Mrs. Nigam Patel
Mr. and Mrs. William H. Patrick III
Paige and Gregg Patterson
Dr. Robin H. Patty and Mr. R. Andrew Patty ’83
Mr. and Mrs. Leslie Payne ’87
Dr. Katherine F. Pearce ’82 and Dr. Allen R. Pearce
Amanda and Charlie Pearson
The Penniman Family
Family and Friends In Honor of 
	 Mr. G. Allen Penniman, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. G. Allen* Penniman, Jr.
Robert and Rebecca Penniman Family
Mr. and Mrs. Michael L. Perault ’03
Dr. and Mrs. Jon D. Perenack
Mr. and Mrs. August Perez IV
Mr. and Mrs. Berlin M. Perkins ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy Perque
Caroline Blitzer Phillips ’89 and Craig Phillips
Ms. Sonja C. Phillips ’81
Lauren Drake Phillips and N. LaRon Phillips

The Randolph Piedrahita* Family
Shannon and Jim Poché ’83

Dr. and Mrs. John K. Politz ’81
Dr. and Mrs. Dale J. Politz
Mr. and Mrs. Otis M. Pollard III ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Pontif
Bud, Laura, Sara ’10, and Dell ’17 Portwood
Linda Posner and Mark Posner, Joshua ’13,
	 Aaron ’16 and Rachel ’18
Ms. Stephanie Possa

“During the almost 38 
years of our involvement 
with Episcopal, we have 
seen the development of the 
outstanding school we have 
today.  Support of Capital 
Campaigns over the years 
has been a meaningful way 
of expressing our thanks 
for what Episcopal has 
done for our children and 
grandchildren.”
- Ron and Lauren Phillips
Current Grandparents and 
Parents of Alumni
 

Campaign Donors

* Deceased
Bold indicates Board Member during the Campaign



Mr. and Mrs. Richard L. Preis ’75
Reneé Price ’76 and Brian Price
Ms. Brandy Price ’95 and Mr. Jason Koch
Mr. and Mrs. Stan J. Prutz
Pujol, Pryor and Irwin
Sarah and Don Pulliam
Dr. Michael Quinn
Gretchen and Preston Qvistgaard=Petersen
Michele and Jon Qvistgaard=Petersen
Dr. and Mrs. R. David Rabalais ’92
Mr. and Mrs. Randall R. Rainer ’83
Mrs. Sue Rainer
Ms. Carrie B. Rathod ’93
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Rea
Redfish LLC
Dr. Kaleigh M. Redhead ’10
Dr. Joseph N. Redhead and Dr. Tamara M. Santiago
Mr. and Mrs. Marshall M. Redmon
Jennifer and Sean Reilly ’79
Ms. Anna Reilly ’81 and Mr. Matthew Cullinan
Mrs. Ann Reilly*
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas Reinecke
Mr. and Mrs. Eric A. Relle
Margaret and Randy Rice
Ms. Kathryn Richard
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph D. Richard, Jr.
Randy, Deneen and Ryann Richard
Dr. Erika Richard and Mr. Jonathan Richard
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew B. Riché ’89
Mr. and Mrs. H. Guy Riché III
Shannan Rieger and Robert Rieger ’77
Mr. and Mrs. Gerard L. Rispone
The Rev. and Mrs. Kenneth P. Ritter
Robert V. McAnelly, Attorney at Law
Mr. and Mrs. William T. Roberts III
Ms. Denise R. Robichaux
Mr. and Mrs. James Rogstad ’85
Kirsten and Brandon Romano
Mr. and Mrs. Lance Rome

Mr. and Mrs. Armand Roos
Mr. and Mrs. Stewart G. Ross ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Edward L. Rotenberg ’79
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas M. Rotenberg ’81
Anne and Al Rotenberg
Mrs. Deborah Sternberg ’90 and Mr. Michael Roth
Rousseau Pojman Family
Mr. and Mrs. Randy P. Roussel
Mr. and Mrs. Pierre Ruiz
Mr. and Mrs. James B. Rutland
The Sabottke Family
Mr. Christopher D. Sammons
Mr. and Mrs. J. Gregory Sample ’83 and ’85
Dr. and Mrs. Gayle M. Sanchez
Catherine and Matt Saurage
Mr. L. Cary Saurage II
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Schafer
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Schoen
Mrs. Margaret Lawhon Schott and 
	 Mr. Martin Schott
Mr. and Mrs. Nathan L. Schrantz ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Charles A. Schutte, Jr.
Mrs. Dottie Scobee
Mr. Troy Searles
The Rev. Canon and Mrs.* David L. Seger
Mariann and Robert Sengelmann
Cinclare and Brady Sessums
Dr. Frederick H. Sheldon and Mrs. Joan Kennard
Dr. Rome and Mrs. Diamond Sherrod
Ms. Sally A. Siakel and Mr. Johnny Patout
Mr. and Mrs. Brett M. Sides ’89
Mr. and Mrs. Philip D. Silverman
The Sim Family
Mr. and Mrs. Juan P. Simoneaux ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Neal A. Simpson ’73
Mr. and Mrs. James H. Simpson III ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Elwyn D. Singer III ’92 and ’93
Martha and Robert Singletary ’83
Mr. and Mrs. Scott D. Singletary ’80

Laura Smith and Garret Smith ’01
Mr. and Mrs. Scott G. Smith ’81
Lucy and Bob Smith
Mr. and Mrs. R. Craig Smith
Chelsea and Justin Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Cullen Smith
Mr. Stewart C. Sommers ’89
Holden and Claire Spaht ’92 and ’90
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Spender
JT Spinosa Family
Mr. and Mrs. Mark B. Spring, Sr.
Mr. Davin Spring
Mr. and Mrs. Ladd Spring
Squires of Episcopal 2018-2019
St. James Episcopal Church
St. Luke’s Episcopal Church
Mr. Stephen W. Staats ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Staid
Brooke and Mark Staley
Star Service, Inc. of Baton Rouge
Dr. Suzanne Marchand and Dr. Victor L. Stater
Jennifer and Ed Stauss
Carrie and Darryl Steakley
Ms. Jean Steele*
Susan and John Steitz
The Family of Luke Stelly
Mr. and Mrs. Charles R. Stephenson ’85
Katie and Erich ’86 Sternberg
Mr. and Mrs. Hans J. Sternberg
Kelli ’85 and Todd Stevens
Mrs. Kathleen M. Stevens
Mrs. A. Camilla Stevenson
Mr. and Mrs. James Stinson
Ms. Diane Stone
Mr. and Mrs. Joey S. Stone
Moffett Strain and Hoyt Strain, Griff ’20
Dr. Erik W. Stromeyer ’89
Ms. Ashleigh Sweet
Melissa and Mark Sybrandt



Mr. and Mrs. Jason B. Symons ’90
Mr. and Mrs. Aubert Talbot
Taylor, Porter, Brooks and Phillips, LLP
Mr. and Mrs. Travis D. Teague ’97
Teammates and Classmates from 1971-1978
Dr. and Mrs. Claude Tellis
Teresa King Teroller ’83
Gina* and Stewart Tharp ’86
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Theriot
Mr. and Mrs. Carlos A. Thomas
Miss Sibley Thompson ’32
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Thompson ’70
Mr. and Mrs. Cory Thompson
The Rt. Rev. and Mrs. Morris K. Thompson
Dr. and Mrs.* O. M. Thompson, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Kendrick Thompson Jr.
Betty and Henry Thompson
Mr. O. M. Thompson III
Mr. and Mrs. Colin A. Toney ’04
Mr. and Mrs. James E. Toups Jr.
Trinity Episcopal Church
Lindsay and Earl Turner III ’97 and ’96
Beverly and Earl Turner, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Michael R. Uffman ’94
Mr. Malcolm Veazie
Mrs. Dana Veillon and Dr. Ted Veillon
Mr. and Mrs. Louis P. Verges III ’89
Mr. and Mrs. Brandon D. Vey
Mrs. Andrea W. Vidrine ’94
Mr. Kyle A. Vidrine ’94*
Amanda and Benn Vincent
Mr. and Mrs. Jacques Waguespack
Mr. and Mrs. Hubert Waguespack
Ms. Suzy Walker ’93

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas L. Walker
Jennifer and Steve Ward
Jennifer and Dion Warr
Kate and Geordy Waters ’88
Mr. and Mrs. David S. Watson ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Watson
Julie Weaver ’83
Kati and Vince Weaver
In Memory of Anne Weidig
Mrs. Cindy H. Weinmann
Tara and David Weinstein
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce W. Weller ’85 and ’86
Drs. Clement and Mamie Wen
Mr. and Mrs. Otey L. White III
Mr. Richard Whitehurst ’16
Ms. Aimee Claire Whitehurst ’16
Mr. David Andre Whitehurst ’19
Dr. and Mrs. John B. Whitley, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Michael D. Whitlow
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan E. Whittington ’91
Sarah and Will Whittington ’94
Mr. Laurence D. Wilbert ’73
The Wilbur Marvin Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Garris D. Wilcox
Sunshine and Josh Willett
Teresa and Neil Williams
Mr. Mark and Dr. Pamela Williams
Martha Stuart-Williams, PhD and Greg Williams ’90
Mrs. Michele L. Williams
Mr. Ty M. Williams ’14
Meeta Williamson and Charles Williamson
Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Wilson
Mr. and Mrs. Gordie I. Wilt
Mr. and Mrs. Steven R. Winkler

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel W. Winslow
Dr. Chris and Dr. Gay Winters
Mr. and Mrs. George Winters
Mrs. Margee Wohner
Carolyn Moore Wood ’82 and Charles Y.P. Wood
Dr. Brooke Wood and Dr. Charles Wood
Mr. J. King Woolf Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Dwayne Wootton
The Worrell Family - 
	 Kendyl, David, Henry, Eva and Oscar
Ms. Charlotte L. Wright ’74
Ms. Charlotte K. Wright ’92
Dr. J. Mark Wrighton ’85
Ward Wyatt
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew P. Wyly ’76
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph Yale
Dr. Lauren K. Yorek ’86 and Dr. Michael W. Yorek
Mr. and Mrs. Robert O. York ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Will T. York III ’81
The York Family
Julie and Craig Zartman
Mr. David M. Zielinski

* Deceased

Bold indicates Board Member during the 
Campaign

Campaign Donors



Anonymous
Stephen Anderson ’02
Jerry Babers
Mellie Bailey ’96
Andrea Bodron
Margaret Boudreaux ’76
Travis Bourgeois
Casie Burley
A. Dean Calcote
Chinkie Cointment
Eddie Cole
David Corona
Reneé Crousillac
Heather Cutrer
Karin deGravelles
Rev. Charlie deGravelles
Kelly Dickinson
Kelly Dorris
Katie Ebey
Williams Edwards
Scott Engholm
Stephanie Ezell
Alisha Fain
Sarah Foret
Lynette Frazer
Emily Freeman
Marjorie Gaudet
April Gautreaux
Amanda Grace
Barbin Graham ’85
Nancy Griffin
Dee Harvill
Bridget Henderson
Debbie Henson
Liz Holland
Fr. Ralph Howe
Jason Hubbard
Wayne Huston
Hendrina Itriago

Alicia Kelly
Jody Kennard
Corrie Kiesel
Karen Kiesel
Elizabeth Kline
Rev. Skully Knight
Jessica Kucharchuk
Emily Wray Lamont
Cory Lemoine
Georgina Lemoine
Lower School Faculty 	     	
     and Staff 
Becky Malik
Myra Mansur
Shelly McDonald
Kate McDuff ’08
Hugh McIntosh
Jeff McLean
Daniel McMains
Elena McPeak
Dana Messina
Virginia Noland
Grace Oulton
Noël Parnell ’74
Brenna Perez
Laura Portwood
Reneé Price ’76
Sarah Pulliam
Sue Rainer
Randy Richard
Amy Rome
Carolina Ruiz
Catherine Sabottke
The Rev. Canon David Seger
Philip Silverman
Laura Smith
Lucy Smith
Carrie Steakley
Ashleigh Sweet

Katie Thompson
Beverly Turner
Lindsay Turner ’97
Mary-Kathryn Vey
Andrea Vidrine ’94
Julie Weaver ’83
Andrew Wyly ’76
Jennifer Wyly
Will York ’81
David ZielinskiEpiscopal Faculty and 

Staff who contributed to 
the Capital Campaign 
Episcopal’s outstanding faculty and staff give in 
so many ways to inspire students and offer the 
best learning experience. Former and current 
faculty and staff are committed to the school’s 
mission and their commitment is further 
demonstrated through their generous support of 
the Spirit • Mind • Body Capital Campaign.



Spirit • Mind • Body  
The Spirit • Mind • Body  Capital Campaign raised $19,917,803 over 10 years to enrich learning, expand opportunities and 
enhance the student experience. We are honored to receive widespread support across multiple constituencies and giving levels. 
Each gift from each donor made a significant impact on this monumental campaign and we commend the vision, passion and 
generosity of the Episcopal community.

By the Numbers

Total gifts to the campaign
$250,000 +

$100,000 - $249,999

$25,000 - $99,999

$5,000 - $24,999

$1,000 - $4,999

$999 and below

751
Total Gifts

8%

17%

19%

52%

3%
1%



Participation by constituency
Alumni

Current Parents

Parent of Alumni

Friends, Corporations, 
Memorial and Others

Faculty, Staff, Students 
and Parent Organizations

Board of Trustees

Grandparents

28%

22%
17%

10%

8%

8%
7%

Giving Timeline

Donors only fall under one constituency based on the National Association of 
Independent Schools’ Data and Analysis for School Leadership (DASL) hierarchy.



All Alumni 
Campaign Donors
Episcopal is incredibly grateful for alumni 
who have experienced the power of an 
Episcopal education and choose to support 
the school, therefore strengthening that 
experience for current students. 

Mr. and Mrs. Neil C. Abramson ’85
Mr. and Mrs. R. Brian Ainsworth, Jr. ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen M. Anderson ’02
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Armstrong ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Blaine K. Ayres ’93 and ’91
Ms. Ellen J. Babers ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Trevor Bailey ’96
Dr. Katie Baird and Mr. Robert Baird ’03
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Bardwell ’89
Mr. and Mrs. Charles A. Berg ’04
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Berg ’92
Mr. and Mrs. Scott J. Berg ’94
Mr. Myles A. Bergeron ’04
Dr. and Mrs. David M. Berry ’89
Mr. and Mrs. J. Stephen Berry ’89
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Besselman ’86
Mrs. Lounelle C. Black ’74
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan H. Blackledge ’97 and ’01
Mr. Thomas J. Boagni ’82
Mr. Brad K. Bolen ’93
Dr. and Mrs. Ryan T. Boone ’91
Cdr. and Mrs. William H. Borger III ’75
Mrs. Margaret P. Boudreaux ’76
Ms. Anne Wilhelmina Boudreaux ’14
Mr. Elliott E. Boudreaux ’10
Ms. Jennifer K. Bounds ’93
Mr. and Mrs. David W. Brantley ’72 and ’72
Mr. Patrick B. Broderick ’78
Mr. Peter D. Broderick ’13
Mr. and Mrs. Mark A. Broussard ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew D. Bryant ’99
Mr. Neil H. Buckingham and 
	 Dr. Beverly G. Buckingham ’72
Mr. and Mrs. Spencer H. Calahan ’92
Dr. Douglas P. Calvin ’79
Mr. John S. Campbell III ’88
Ms. Melisse L. Campbell ’88
Mr. and Mrs. John Cangelosi ’93
Ms. Kristin Gill Cantwell ’92
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Carney ’95
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. Carpenter ’87
Ms. Kelli Carpenter ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Rennie W. Carter ’89 and ’95
Dr. Roy L. Carter, Jr. ’90
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy R. Casey ’94

Mr. Juan A. Castillo ’82
Mr. and Mrs. Richard L. Chauvin, Jr. ’72 and ’79
Dr. Regan Christopoulos ’92 and 
	 Mr. Nikos Christopoulos
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph F. Clark ’78
Mrs. Catherine H. Coates and 
	 Mr. Brian Hales ’73
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas B. Cocke, Jr. ’85
Dr. Meggie Collier and 
	 Mr. Richard Collier ’83
Dr. Helen R. Connelly and 
	 Mr. Peter Connelly ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen L. Conner ’80
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Copeland ’92
Dr. and Mrs. Robert L. Craig ’76
Mr. and Mrs. R. Casey Crawford ’92
Ms. Carla Criner ’85
Mr. Kenneth B. Crotwell ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Geoffrey P. Culbertson ’89
Mr. and Mrs. Randell Curington ’80
Mrs. Christy Gibbons Dairaghi ’85
Dr. and Mrs. Paul M. Dampf  ’99
Mr. and Mrs. Jason Danos ’92
Mr. and Mrs. David J. Dansky, Jr. ’89 and ’89
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas W. D’Armond ’85 and ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Davidson, Jr. ’88
Dr. Benjamin D. deLee ’93
Ms. Natalie A. Depp ’93
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph P. DiFalco Jr. ’98
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey A. Drake ’87
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Drumbl ’92
Ms. Randi S. Ellis ’90
Mr. and Mrs. O. Scott Ellison ’85
Ms. Judy A. Engibous ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Bret Esquivel ’98
Dr. and Mrs. Steven D. Feigley ’74 and ’72
Mrs. Amy ’82 and Mr. Michael D. Ferachi
Mr. and Mrs. Lynn F. Fickle, Jr. ’81
Mr. * and Mrs. Scott J. Folse ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Flynn D. Foster ’85
Mr. Andrew E. and Rev. Ann B. Fraser ’93
Mr. and Mrs. Shawn L. Frazer ’88
Dr. and Mrs. F. Charles Frey IV ’92
Dr. and Mrs. James B. Fruge ’97
Mr. and Mrs. Mark M. Garon ’93 and ’95



Dr. and Mrs. Paul D. Garrett ’89 and ’89
Mr. and Mrs. Leigh C. Gilly ’89
Mr. and Mrs. Brace B. Godfrey III ’97
Mr. and Mrs. Jack D. Graham III ’85 and ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Todd B. Graves ’88 and ’90
Ms. Ashley L. Gray ’85
Ainsley ’92 and Todd Grigsby
Mr. and Mrs. Michael B. Hackett ’91
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Hackworth ’92
Mr. and Mrs. J. Richard Harmon ’84
Mr. and Mrs. Robert K. Hatcher ’81
Dr. Bryan Hathorn ’83 and Shalane Hathorn
Mr. and Mrs. Mark B. Hebert ’82
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Henning ’85
Mr. Brandon Henry ’95
Dr. Gwen Corbett ’90 and Mr. Benson Henry
Mr. and Mrs. James Hickson ’91
Mr. and Mrs. John Hill III ’84 and ’84
Ms. Cynthia L. Hill ’81
Mr. Russell R. Hodges II ’75
The Revs. Melissa and Randolph Hollerith ’80
Dr. Kim Hollimon Hoover ’92
Mr. and Mrs. Clinton D. Howie ’87
Mr. and Mrs. Bennie Hu ’84
Mr. and Mrs. Ward Hubbell ’81
Dr. Bradley J. Shipman and Dr. Heidi L. Hulon ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Hunt ’92
Mrs. Meghan J. Hurst ’99
Dr. and Mrs. Jeffrey D. Hyde ’90
Mr. and Mrs. Bradley Jones ’81
Mr. Woodard L. Jones ’08
Mr. and Mrs. Jacob Kantrow ’99
Ms. Lucie Kantrow ’95
Mrs. Phoebe Kantrow and Mr. Buster Kantrow ’91
Dr. Sara M. Kantrow ’93
Mr. William C. Kaufman, IV ’85
Mr. Whittington P. Kellam, Jr. ’14
Drs. Charlotte ’86 and Jaffar Khan
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher D. Kiesel ’92
Dr. Robin Elizabeth Kilpatrick and
	 Dr. Harold G. Clausen ’79
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher B. King ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffery J. King ’92
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Kirkpatrick ’95
Mr. and Mrs. C. Stephen Kirkpatrick ’99

Drs. Susan and Mark Kobayashi ’81
Ms. Lynn N. Kober ’71
Dr. and Mrs. William S. Kubricht III ’88 and ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas L. Lambert ’77 and ’86
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. LaPorte, Jr. ’77
Mr. Mark A. Lappin ’01
Mr. and Mrs. William E. Latham II ’86
Mr. and Mrs. Gordon S. LeBlanc, Jr. ’78
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Lennon ’85
Mr. and Mrs. C. Huffman Lewis III ’79
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Lockhart ’85
Dr. Sherry G. Luther and Dr. Euil E. Luther ’78
Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Lynch ’85
Mr. John P. Madison ’22
Dr. Trent W. Massengale ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Warren S. McClelland ’95
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew P. McCracken ’83
Ms. Margaret Kate McDuff ’08
Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. McGill III ’74
Mr. and Mrs. Michael S. McGrath ’95
Mr. and Mrs. Ty McMains ’84
Mr. Andrew Kaplan McMains ’20
Mr. Andrew Melsheimer ’92
Mr. and Mrs. Tommy Moore ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Heath Morgan ’85
Mr. J. Barclay Mullins ’97
Mr. George A. Murrell ’81
Mr. William R. Myer, Jr. ’89
Ms. and Ms. Emily A. Nikolaus ’00
Mr. John B. Noland, Jr. ’89
Dr. Mary Anepohl Norman ’85
Ms. Jennifer Ogden ’92
Mr. and Mrs. Charles M. Oliver ’93
Ms. Kasey L. O’Neal ’83
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher D. Ostman ’06
Mrs. Anne E. Paez ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick L. Parks, Jr. ’97
Ms. Angèle M. Parlange ’77
Mr. Brandon G. Parlange ’72
Ms. Noël Babers Parnell ’74
Mr. and Mrs. Ravi K. Patel ’01
Dr. and Mrs. D. Rubin Patel ’90
Dr. Robin H. Patty and Mr. R. Andrew Patty ’83
Mr. and Mrs. Leslie Payne ’87
Dr. Katherine F. Pearce ’82 and Dr. Allen R. Pearce

Mr. and Mrs. Graham A. Penniman III ’79 and ’79
Mr. William E. Brumback and 
	 Mrs. Mary Crain Penniman ’71
Mr. and Mrs. Michael L. Perault ’03
Mr. and Mrs. Berlin M. Perkins ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Craig L. Phillips ’89
Ms. Sonja C. Phillips ’81
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Poché III ’83
Dr. and Mrs. John K. Politz ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Otis M. Pollard III ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Richard L. Preis ’75
Mr. and Mrs. Brian K. Price ’76
Ms. Brandy E. Price and Mr. Jason Koch ’95
Dr. R. David Rabalais ’92
Mr. and Mrs. Randall R. Rainer ’83
Ms. Carrie B. Rathod ’93
Dr. Kaleigh M. Redhead ’10
Ms. Anna Reilly and Mr. Matthew Cullinan ’81
Ms. Jennifer Eplett Reilly and Mr. Sean Reilly ’79
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew B. Riché ’89
Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Rieger, Jr. ’77
Mr. and Mrs. James Rogstad ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Stewart G. Ross ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Edward L. Rotenberg ’79
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas M. Rotenberg ’81
Mrs. Deborah Sternberg ’90 and Mr. Michael Roth
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Ruiz ’06
Mr. and Mrs. J. Gregory Sample ’83 and ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Nathan L. Schrantz ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Brett M. Sides ’89
Mr. and Mrs. Juan P. Simoneaux ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Neal A. Simpson ’73
Mr. and Mrs. James H. Simpson III ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Elwyn D. Singer III ’92 and ’93
Mr. and Mrs. Scott D. Singletary ’80
Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Singletary ’83
Mr. and Mrs. Scott G. Smith ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Garret W. Smith ’01
Mr. Stewart C. Sommers ’89
Mr. and Mrs. P. Holden Spaht, Jr. ’92 and ’90
Mr. Stephen W. Staats ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Charles R. Stephenson ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Erich Sternberg ’86
Kelli ’85 and Todd Stevens
Dr. Erik W. Stromeyer ’89



Mr. and Mrs. Jason B. Symons ’90
Mr. and Mrs. Travis D. Teague ’97
Dr. Teresa King Teroller ’83
Gina* and Stewart Tharp ’86
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Thompson ’70
Mr. and Mrs. Colin A. Toney ’04
Mr. and Mrs. Earl E. Turner III ’96 and ’97
Mr. and Mrs. Michael R. Uffman ’94
Mr. and Mrs. Louis P. Verges III ’89
Mr. Kyle A. Vidrine ’94*
Mrs. Andrea Wilkins Vidrine ’94
Ms. Suzy Walker ’93
Mr. and Mrs. Dion L. Warr ’90
Mr. and Mrs. George P. Waters, Jr. ’88
Mr. and Mrs. David S. Watson ’81
Ms. Julie A. Weaver ’83
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce W. Weller ’85 and ’86
Ms. Aimee Claire Whitehurst ’16
Richard Whitehurst ’16
Mr. David Andre Whitehurst ’19
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan E. Whittington ’91
Mr. and Mrs. William F. Whittington ’94
Mr. Laurence D. Wilbert ’73
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory D. Williams ’90
Mr. Ty M. Williams ’14
Mr. and Mrs. Gordie I. Wilt ’92
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Y.P. Wood ’82
Ms. Charlotte K. Wright ’92
Ms. Charlotte L. Wright ’74
Dr. J. Mark Wrighton ’85
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew P. Wyly ’76
Dr. Lauren K Yorek ’86 and 
	 Dr. Michael W. Yorek
Mr. and Mrs. Will T. York III ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Robert O. York ’81
Mr. and Mrs. Wendell T. York ’98

*Deceased

eing an alumnus of Episcopal has created opportunities I could never have 
imagined.  Whether it be lifelong friendships, wonderful memories, or 
preparing me for the next steps in my life, I will forever be grateful. To be a part 

of the Spirit • Mind • Body Capital Campaign meant giving back to an institution that 
gave so much to me. Our alumni community is strong and seeing the next generation 
of Knights benefit from this remarkable Campaign and the generosity of so many of our 
alumni means much more to this accomplishment. Thank you to all of our alumni who 

supported this monumental campaign for the next generation of Knights. 

Rubin Patel ’90
Board of Trustees 2012-2018

B

Pictured: Rubin ’90, Manisha, Milind ’30, Jayden ’28, Kavin



Donors who gave to all
 phases of the 

Spirit • Mind • Body  
Capital Campaign

Amy and Brian Binck
Leah and Brian Duval

Ashley and Charlie Frey ’92
McMains Foundation

Dana and Paolo Messina
Parents’ Guild of Episcopal

Penniman Family
Jennifer and Ed Stauss

Moffett and Hoyt Strain

Donors who gave a gift to the general 
Spirit • Mind • Body campaign not 

designated to a specific phase

$100,000+
Teri and Gordon S. LeBlanc, Jr. ’78

McMains Family Foundation
Virginia and John Noland
Teresa and Neil Williams

$50,000 - $99,999
Bridgette B. and Brian Coleman

$5,000 - $9,999
Teresa King Teroller ’83

Jolie and Gene Berry

piscopal means so much to our family. To have been 
involved throughout the Spirit · Mind · Body Capital 
Campaign has been a true honor.  The significance 
this campaign has made to our campus and 
community is immeasurable. Every phase brought 

an enhancement that helps to better support and encourage our 
students, faculty, and coaches in all of their endeavors. It has 
been a privilege to spend time with donor families who share 
our commitment to Episcopal and its future generations. I am 
thankful to have been involved because I know the opportunities 
this Campaign created will be impactful well beyond anything 
we ever imagined.

Moffett Strain
Board of Trustees, 2017 - Current

E

Pictured: Moffett Strain and Hoyt Strain, Griff ’20



The Lewis Family Memorial Chapel of the Good Shepherd

From my time as a student at Episcopal to my children’s 
years on campus, the Chapel has remained a steadfast place 
of worship and spiritual growth. It continues to be a special 
space for our family today, which is why Teri and I were so 

honored to be a part of the renovation. Teri and I recognized that the 
Chapel needed updates such as new flooring, lighting, seating, restrooms, 
and a covered walkway. It was important to us that while upgraded, 
the Chapel maintained the sense of belonging and peace it has offered 
students for the past 50 years. This treasured space serves the entire 
Episcopal community because it is where students gather for meaningful 
class offerings, daily Chapel, and traditions such as Lessons and Carols, 
Graduation, and so much more. We are deeply grateful to the families 
who supported this phase of the campaign and share in our appreciation 
for the beauty and acceptance the Chapel provides for the Episcopal 
community.

Gordon “Skeet” LeBlanc ’78 
Board of Trustees Chair 2011 - 2013

F

Spirit

Pictured: Teri and Gordon “Skeet” LeBlanc ’78



Episcopal School of Baton Rouge | Spirit · Mind · Body · Capital Campaign

“The Chapel represents community 
and God created us to live a life with 
others, in community, learning and 

growing from each other.” 

- Margaret Harrell ’23 | Student Vestry Member

Photo by Charles E. Leche, courtesy of The Preservation Resource Center



Servant Leaders
($100,000+)
Andreeff Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas* L. Frazer and Family
Mr. and Mrs. David L. Laxton III
Mr. and Mrs. Gordon S. LeBlanc, Jr. ’78
McMains Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. George A. Murrell ’81

Wisdom Witnesses
($50,000 - $99,999)
Mrs. Amy ’82 and Mr. Michael D. Ferachi
Mr. John B. Noland, Jr. ’89
The Reilly Family

Beloved Disciples 
($25,000 - $49,999)
Christen Elizabeth Clement Foundation
Dr. Robin E. Kilpatrick ’79 and 
	 Dr. Harold G. Clausen
Mr. and Mrs. Dudley W. Coates
Episcopal Yearbook Staff and Students 	
	 2010-2016
In Memory of Scott Folse ’81*
The Graves Family
Mrs. Scott '91 and Mr. James Hickson
The Rt. Rev. and Mrs. Charles E. Jenkins III
Mr. Hugh M. McIntosh
Family and Friends in Honor of 
	 Mr. G. Allen Penniman, Jr.

Vestry Members 
($10,000 - $24,999)
Mr. and Mrs. Donald B. Bohn, Jr.
Class of 1981
Drs. T’lane and Gary Field
Mr. and Mrs. Clay M. Flournoy and Beatrix

Dr. Suzanne Marchand and 
Dr. Victor L. Stater

Prayer Partners
($5,000 - $9,999)
Mr. and Mrs. Gordon E. Atkins
Mrs. Margaret ’76 and 
	 Mr. Emmett Boudreaux *
Holly Coates Carville
Charles Carter Construction Co., Inc.
Class of 2020
Dr. Mary Dobson Collier ’83 and 
	 Mr. Richard Collier
Beth and Stephen Conner ’80
Jennifer Savoie Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher D. Kiesel ’92
Laurie and Al McDuff
Episcopal Parents’ Guild 2017-2018
Ms. Kathryn Richard
The Saurage Family
Moffett and Hoyt Strain
St. James Episcopal Church
Mr. and Mrs. Otey L. White III
Julie and Craig Zartman

*Deceased

Donors to the Lewis 
Family Memorial 
Chapel of the Good 
Shepherd



“I tell people all the time how fortunate we are 
to have this space at our school. Most school 
chapels are shared spaces, but our chapel is 

our own. It belongs to us, and it is the heart of 
everything we do.”

- The Rev. Kirkland “Skully” Knight
Senior Chaplain and Associate Head of School



pirit • Mind • Body Capital Campaign co-chair, Sean Reilly ’79, 
addressed students at the Academic Commons ribbon cutting in 
2018 and said, “You are going to unlock wonders within these 

walls!” These words still ring true, as Episcopal continues to be the leader 
in academics among Baton Rouge independent schools. 

We are honored to have been a part of the vision to create a space that 
would ignite curiosity, encourage innovation and foster entrepreneurial 
spirit. Our family lives by the philosophy to leave a place better than you 
found it. Through the campaign, we succeeded in doing so and are forever 
grateful to other families who stepped up to leave Episcopal’s campus 
better than they found it. 

Jennifer Eplett Reilly and
Sean Reilly ’79
Board of Trustees 1988-1993 and 2015-2021

S

The Reilly Academic Commons
Mind

Pictured: Rowan Reilly ’20 and Sean Reilly ’79



“The Academic Commons was designed with student success in mind.”

- Sarah Pulliam
Science Department Chair and Upper School Science Teacher



Galileo Galilei Circle 
($3,000,000+) 
The Reilly Family • Jennifer and Sean’ 79  
  
Albert Einstein Circle 
($500,000 - $999,999) 
The Family of Luke Stelly 
 
Marie Curie Circle 
($250,000 - $499,999) 
Andreeff Foundation 
Charles Lamar Family 
McMains Foundation 
 
Sir Isaac Newton Circle 
($100,000 - $249,999) 
The Berg Family 
In Memory of Dudley Coates 
Jerry and D’Ann Georgopoulos 
 
Watson and Crick Circle 
($50,000 - $99,999) 
Kate and Tommy Besselman 
Kennan and Jonathan Bruser 
Episcopal Parents’ Guild 2016-2017 
Mr. and Mrs. Gordon S. LeBlanc, Jr. ’78 
Bart and Michelle Lofton 
The Penniman Family 
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew B. Riché ’89 
Mr. and Mrs. James B. Rutland 
Kelli ’85 and Todd Stevens 
Mr. and Mrs. Dion L. Warr ’90 
Jeanne Yerger, Dr. Chapman Lee, and  
        Allyson Lee ’88 
 
George Washington Carver Circle 
($25,000 - $49,999) 
Anonymous 
Teri and Tom D’Armond ’85 and ’85 

William R. and Margaret D’Armond 
Sean, Beth and Rece Davis ’26 
Episcopal Parents’ Guild 2017-2018 
Family of Classes ’22, ’26, and ’28 
Mr. and Mrs. Clay M. Flournoy and Beatrix 
The Graves Family  
Mr. Hugh M. McIntosh  
Mr. and Mrs. Michael G. Miller 
The Normand Family 
Rousseau Pojman Family 
JT Spinosa Family 
Katie and Erich ’86 Sternberg 
Mr. Mark and Dr. Pamela Williams 
 
Leonardo da Vinci Circle 
($10,000 - $24,999) 
Anonymous 
The Fivgas Family 
Dr. and Mrs. Paul D. Garrett ’89 
Jennifer and Tony Gregoire  
Kantrow Family ’91, ’93, ’95 and ’99 
Catherine L. and Edward A. 
Lozick Foundation 
Linda and Mark Posner, 
Joshua ’13, Aaron ’16 and Rachel ’18 
The Worrell Family 
	 Kendyl, David,Henry, Eva and Oscar  
 
Dmitri Mendeleev Circle 
($5,000 - $9,999) 
Anonymous 
Marcia Barr 
Dr. and Mrs. Brian Binck 
Meghan ’01 and Ryan ’97 Blackledge 
The Brien Family 
The Burley Family 
Mr. and Mrs. David Chauvin 
The Palmer, Chauvin and Wilson Family 
Jenny and Kenny Civello 

Donors to the Reilly 
Academic Commons 



Class of 2017 
Class of 2018 
Elena and Dale Coffman 
Bridgette B. and Brian Coleman 
Dr. Mary Dobson Collier ’83 and 
	 Mr. Richard Collier 
Andrée and J. Cullens 
Drs. Mary and Ryan Dickerson 
In Memory of Julia Woods Dickinson 
Carson ’22 and Jake ’26 Duval 
Kasey and Will Eglin 
Olivia and Neal Elliott 
Randi Simoneaux Ellis ’90 and Emory Ellis ’16
Bret and Marie ’98 Esquivel 

T’lane and Gary Field 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Friloux 
Ashley and Charlie Frey ’92 
In Memory of Sylvia Gaffney 
The Grassmann Family 
Crawford Grigsby ’22 
Lane Grigsby ’20 
Oliver Grigsby ’26 
Hancock Whitney 
Beverly and Justin Haydel 
The Hayden Family 
Dr. Gwen Corbett ’90 and 
Mr. Benson Henry 

Mollie and John Hill III ’84 and ’84 
Woody Lee Jones, Esq. ’08 
Christy ’92 and Jeff King 
The Kirkpatrick Family 
Mark A. Lappin ’01 
Lee Michaels Fine Jewelry 
The Leo Family Alumni 
Damon and Stacy Levy 
Alex May-Sealey ’06 
Sonia Mallett and Katherine Whitney 
Dr. Kenya LeNoir Messer and 
Mr. Quentin Messer Jr. 
The Mire Family 
Currie and Matt Mullins 

Tish and Tommy O’Connor 
Episcopal Parents’ Guild 2020-2021 
Rubin ’90 and Manisha Patel 
Paige and Gregg Patterson 
Amanda and Charlie Pearson 
Dr. and Mrs. Dale J. Politz 
Sarah and Don Pulliam 
Robert and Shannan Rieger 
Anne and Al Rotenberg 
The Sabottke Family 
The Saurage Family 
The Sim Family 
Chelsea and Justin Smith 

Laura and Garret ’01 Smith 
Brooke and Mark Staley 
Ed and Jennifer Stauss 
Carrie and Darryl Steakley 
Hoyt and Moffett Strain, Griff ’20 
Taylor, Porter, Brooks and Phillips, LLP 
Dr. and Mrs. Ted Veillon 
Amanda and Benn Vincent 
Kate and Geordy ’88 Waters 
Kati and Vince Weaver 
In Memory of Anne Weidig 
Mr. and Mrs. Otey L. White III 
Sunshine and Josh Willett 
The York Family

“The spaces to meet, like the fishbowl, and the interactive tools available allow us to 
participate in projects and experiments that wouldn’t be possible otherwise. I hope to 
major in medicine or finance. Both of which are influenced by classes I was fortunate 
enough to take in the Academic Commons.”

- Aadit Narayanan ’23 | Webster Scholar 
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odd and I are proud and moved to be a part of this 
campaign. For us, athletics is a big part of the Episcopal 
experience. Whether it is the enjoyment of a physical 
education class, the opportunity to be a part of a team, a 

lesson from our exemplary coaching staff or the camaraderie that 
comes from cheering on the Knights, athletics benefits the entire 
school community. Also, Episcopal had not benefited from a new 
athletic building since 1982 – nearly three decades ago! So, we were 
thrilled that the Field House was able to replace the outdated weight 
rooms and crowded dressing rooms with updated fitness facilities and 
locker rooms that will benefit the entire student body. Our coaches 
devote themselves tirelessly to our children and this state-of-the-art 
facility will replace their substandard offices, helping them to do their 
job even better and giving them the facilities they deserve.

Gwen Graves ’88
Board of Trustees 2017-2021

T
The Graves Family Field House
Body

Pictured: Gwen ’88, Todd ’90,  Sophia ’20, Charlie ’22 Graves



“This building may scream “athletics” when you see it, but the more you experience the everyday use 
of this facility, it’s clear that it stands as one for our entire Episcopal community.”

- Randy Richard
Episcopal Athletic Director



King’s Court
$3,000,000+
The Graves Family • Gwen ’88 and Todd ’90

Keepers of the Flame
$1,000,000 - $2,999,999

Defenders of the Realm
$500,000 - $999,999
Victoria Guarisco and Tony Boagni
The Grigsby Family • Ainsley ’92 and Todd

Knights of the Roundtable
$250,000 - $499,999

Council of Nobles
$100,000 - $249,999
Trisha and John Carmouche
Nicole and David Chauvin
Leah and Brian Duval
McMains Foundation 
The Penniman Family
Lauren Drake Phillips and 
	 N. LaRon Phillips
Mr. and Mrs. Edward L. Rotenberg ’79

Order of Excalibur
$50,000 - $99,999
Squires of Episcopal 2018-2019
Dr. and Mrs. Paul D. Garrett ’89 and ’89
Michelle and Bart Lofton
Rhonda and Brian McCann
Rob and Amber McConnell
Hugh M. McIntosh
Episcopal Parents’ Guild 2016 - 2017
Catherine and Matt Saurage

Knights Proper
$25,000 - $49,999
Stephanie and Bryon Bennett
Dawn and Andre Bonnecaze
Teri and Tom D’Armond ’85 and ’85
Currie and Matt Mullins
Shannon and Jim Poché ’83
Tara and David Weinstein
Martha Stuart-Williams, PhD. and 
	 Greg Williams ’90

Grand Guard
$10,000 - $24,999
Patty and Eric Abraham
Drs. David and LuAnn Barnett
Shannon and Brian Carmouche
The Carney Family
Class of 1989 in Memory of Freddy Giles
Class of 1992 in Memory of Brent Nicholson
The Dudley Coates Family
Bridgette B. and Brian Coleman
Melissa and David Cresson and Family
Ashley ’92 and Jason Danos
Supporters in Honor of 
Coach Claney Duplechin 
Carson ’22 and Jake ’26 Duval
The Kirkpatrick Family
D’Ann and Jerry Georgopoulos 
Linda and Ben Gibson
Dr. Nick Hatzis
Nicolle and Drew Hollier
Erica and Jay Johnson
Kelli and Josh McCoy
Anu and R.K. Mehrotra
Yvette and William Owens, Jr.
Episcopal Parents’ Guild 2020-2021
Amanda and Charlie Pearson
Gretchen and Preston Petersen

Donors to the 
Graves Family 
Field House



Linda and Mark Posner,
	 Joshua ’13, Aaron ’16 and Rachel ’18
Margaret and Randy Rice
Cinclare and Brady Sessums
Amanda and Benn Vincent
Jennifer and Steve Ward
Mr. and Mrs. Otey L. White III
Will ’94 and Sarah Whittington
Ward Wyatt

Jousting Victors
$5,000 - $9,999
1986 Football Team
Anonymous
Arensman/McPeak Family
Beane Foundation
Leslie and Scott J. Berg ’94
Douglas and Tarra Clark and Family
Class of 2021
Supporters in Memory of Coach Jack Coco 
Althea S. Cointment
Mary and Ryan Dickerson
Muriel and David Duggins
Olivia and Neal Elliott
Marie ’98 and Bret Esquivel
T’lane and Gary Field
Luisa and Ben Hu
Randal Johnson and Kris Hutchinson
David and Becky Johnson
Erica and Jay Johnson
Dr. Kelechi Iheagwara and Mr. Daniel Mere
Alix and Robert Koscick
Meghan and Andy McCracken ’83
Dr. Danny and Mrs. Shirley Moraes
George A. Murrell ’81
Jay Noland, Jr. ’89
Katie and Todd Normand
Parents’ Guild 2017-2018
Caroline Blitzer Phillips ’89

Bud, Laura, Sara ’10, and Dell ’17 Portwood
The Rousseau Pojman Family
Renee ’76 and Brian Price
Randy, Deneen and Ryann Richard 
Kirsten and Brandon Romano
Mariann and Robert Sengelmann
Dr. Rome and Mrs. Diamond Sherrod
Moffett and Hoyt Strain
Holden and Claire Spaht ’92 and ’90
Carrie and Darryl Steakley
Melissa and Mark Sybrandt
Teammates and Classmates from 1971 – 1978
Beverly and Earl Turner, Jr.
Jennifer and Dion Warr ’90
Dr. Chris and Dr. Gay Winters
Julie Weaver ’83

“I remember I was about to throw the shot put in a 
track meet and as I turned to throw, I saw a huge 
crowd of people looking down cheering from the 
Field House Terrace. In all my years at Episcopal, 
I had never felt that kind of spirit, and the Field 

House created that.”

- Oliver Jack ’21 
Michael Babers Athletic Award Recipient



hen Hugh McIntosh reached out to us in 2019 about 
renovating Foster Hall to become the QUEST Center, 
Kennan and I were honored to be a part of this project. The 
need for this space was obvious and we were thrilled to know 

that Episcopal faculty had such a huge role working with the architects 
to create a space that met their needs. Just as the Academic Commons 
provides science, math and engineering spaces for our Upper School 
students, the QUEST Center now provides creative, adaptable, hands-
on, project-based learning spaces for our Lower and Middle School 
students. This renovated space allows the school “room to grow” and 
we feel that it will not only benefit the students today but will attract 
many more considering an Episcopal education. 

Jonathan Bruser
Board of Trustees 2020 – Current

W

Fostering Episcopal’s Youngest Minds
The Quest Center in Foster Hall

Jonathan, Kennan, Annaleigh, Jacob ’23, and Adeline ’28 Bruser



“When students are engaged in 
experiential projects and allowed 
to try new techniques and tools, 
they develop important process 
skills and are also more likely to 

remember the content 
that was tied to the project.”

- Elizabeth Lewis
QUEST Center Coordinator



$100,000 +
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Bruser
Parks Family Foundation

$50,000 - $99,999
Dr. and Mrs. William S. Kubricht III ’88 and ’88
Susanna Atkins McCarthy
Episcopal Parents’ Guild 2018 – 2019
Dr. and Mrs. Jon D. Perenack

$25,000 - $49,999
Brian and Bridgette B. Coleman
Episcopal Parents’ Guild 2019 – 2020
Episcopal Parents’ Guild 2021 - 2022
The Penniman Family
Mark and Brooke Staley
Star Service Inc. of Baton Rouge
Ward Wyatt

$10,000 - $24,999
Dr. and Mrs. Peter Dickinson
Dr. Sean Graham and Dr. Kerri Graham
McMains Foundation
Brian and Rhonda McCann
Lucy and Bob Smith

$5,000 - $9,999
Randy and Kanoa Jo Mire
The Randolph Piedrahita Family
Charles and Meeta Williamson
Dr. and Mrs. Kenneth C. Civello, Jr.
Doug and Amanda Hinton

Donors to the QUEST 
Center in Foster Hall



“I always know that when we go 
to the QUEST Center it’s going to 
be fun. Every room is different and 
you do all kinds of different projects. 
We dissected a shark, made arcade 
games out of cardboard boxes 
and learned what it’s like to be a 
paleontologist. The QUEST Center 
helps me learn better because it 
doesn’t feel like learning. We just do 
fun stuff.”

- Presley Graham ’31 
4th grade student



Episcopal Development Staff 

Alli Bourgeois
Development Operations Assistant

Debbie Henson
Advancement Data Services Manager

Elizabeth Kline
Annual Fund Coordinator

Katie Thompson
Director of Development

Lindsay Turner ’97
Alumni Relations Coordinator

We are grateful to these former 
development staff members who made 
a significant impact to the Capital 
Campaign:

Mellie Bailey ’96
Dee Harvill
Patrick Hundley
Stachia Marioneaux
Kate McDuff ’08
Noël Parnell ’74
Andy Spencer

Episcopal Communications Staff

Vito Cheong
Director of Marketing and 
Communications

Amy Delaney
Assistant Director of Marketing and 
Communications
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Episcopal key departments who 
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talents to the Capital Campiagn

This report was printed in May 2023. Every effort was made to ensure the accuracy 
of the donor listings, including honoring the wishes of those who have requested to 

remain anonymous. Please contact advancement@ehsbr.org with any questions.

We are grateful to these former 
communications staff members who 
made a significant impact to the 
Capital Campaign:

Shandi Fazley
Amanda Grace
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Dianne Madden

Episcopal Business Office
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Student Billing Manager

Delores Cabeceiras
Accounts Payable Manager

Katie Ebey
Director of Tuition Assistance

Sarah Foret
Payroll and Benefits Manager

April Gautreaux 
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We are grateful to these faculty and 
staff members who participated, 
championed and engaged in the 
Spirit • Mind • Body Capital 
Campaign fundraising efforts:

David Barrientes
Ashleigh Sweet
John Kojis
Tara Kojis
The Rev. Skully Knight
Elizabeth Lewis
Sarah Pulliam
Randy Richard
Dean Mannina
Stephen Anderson
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